
 

 
City of Vancouver, Planning, Urban Design and Sustainability 
Northeast False Creek Project Office 
385 – 507 W Broadway 
Vancouver, British Columbia V5Z 0B4 Canada 
vancouver.ca 

 

 

 

 

PLANNING, URBAN DESIGN AND SUSTAINABILITY 
Northeast False Creek Project Office 

 
  

Refers to Item #5 
Public Hearing of July 10, 2018 

M E M O R A N D U M  June 29, 2018 
 
TO: Mayor and Council 
  
CC: Sadhu Johnston, City Manager 

Paul Mochrie, Deputy City Manager 
Katrina Leckovic, City Clerk 
Lynda Graves, Manager, Administration Services, City Manager’s Office 
Rena Kendall-Craden Director, Communications 
Kevin Quinlan, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Gil Kelley, General Manager, Planning Urban Design and Sustainability 

  
FROM: Kevin McNaney 

Director, Northeast False Creek Project Office 
  
SUBJECT: CD -1 Rezoning: 777 Pacific Boulevard — Sub-area 10C (1 Robson Street) 
  
 
After finalizing the Policy Report dated June 5, 2018, entitled “CD -1 Rezoning: 777 Pacific 
Boulevard — Sub-area 10C (1 Robson Street)”, the owner has requested an additional use for 
inclusion in the CD-1 By-law. Staff supports the addition of the following use: 
 
Institutional Uses 
 

• Child Day Care Facility 
 

The owner is currently exploring the inclusion of a child day care facility on the site. Any child 
day care facility will be required to comply with the City’s Childcare Design Guidelines and 
Childcare Technical Guidelines during the development permit application process. 
 
No further action is required by Council as the by-law posted for this item contains the change 
discussed in this memo. 
 
 

 
Kevin McNaney 
Director, Northeast False Creek Project Office 
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